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Don't Forget!

November Chapter Meeting
The November General Meeting, the final meeting of the year, is coming up
tomorrow on Wednesday the 2nd via Webex. This will be our season wrap up

meeting starting at 6:30 PM.

You can find the Webex links on the Webex Page as well as the ACV Calendar.

Election Time

All voting will be conducted online
through the Member’s Portal on the
TASO website following our
November General Meeting on 11/2.

Current Nominees Are:

Vice President: Rhiannon Stracener
Recording Secretary: Charice
Hankins
Assigner: Janiece Nelson
At-Large Rep #2: Michele Bryant,
James Mahlen & Tony Weaver

Additional nominations can be sent to Herman Dade.




Playoffs!

Playoffs have begun!

Please make sure that your
Availability in Arbiter is up to date
through the middle of November.

You can find the Playoff Platter
Information on the ACV Website.

The final Assigning Fee Invoice will be generated on 11/7 and is
due by 11/11.

Schedule can be found HERE.

Volunteer Opportunity -
Special Olympics

On Saturday, November 12th, there
will be a Special Olympics Volleyball
Competition that is in need of some
volunteers. The event will be held at
the Hill Country Indoor Sports and
Fitness Center starting at 9am and
going to around 12pm/1pm.

If you are available and want to help
out, please contact Mady Zamora for
more info. Snacks and lunch will be
provided.

Congrats to those who were chosen by TASO to officiate UIL Regional Finals,
UIL State Finals or TAPPS State Finals this year:
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lan Evins
Chez Slayton
Tony Weaver
Doug Milner
Chris Knight

We know you will do great and represent the Austin Chapter well!

CLICK HERE TO RENEW FOR 2023

We Want You Back Next Year!

It is time to think about next year and we want EVERYONE back.

Renew with ACV early to take advantage of any scrimmage credits earned.
It only takes a few minutes to complete your renewal application on the ACV
website.

Also, we have started compiling a list of potential new members for next year.
Remember, you get a bonus if you recruit new members who officiate with us.
You also get an extra bonus if you mentor those you recruit.

If you know someone, please direct them to the New Member section of our
website where we have information on becoming a new member. Or, send
Rhiannon - VP/Trainer their contact information so they can start getting update

emails for 2023 Training.

Austin Chapter Volleyball

11/1/2022, 8:39 AM



